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Slight Fire in Sheffield 

The Chemical Engine Tried 
 

Shortly before three o’clock the Sheffield Fire Brigade received a message through the 
police telephone that their services were required in Franklin Street, at a house occupied 

by William Goodacre. The brigade turned out for the first time with the new chemical 

engine under the charge of Mr. Beasley. It was found that some clothing in the garret 
was alight. A jet was run out, and in a few minutes the flames were extinguished. The 

outbreak was caused through children playing with matches, and the damage will 

amount to £3. The work of the new engine was entirely successful. 


